
 

Contact Cindy Madison at cmadison@lexingtondoctors.org to sign up. 

Career Chats 2017 
 

Physicians Helping U.K. Medical Students Learn About Medical Specialties 
 

Remember when you were trying to decide between medical special-

ties? “Career Chats,” our 4th annual social event, is designed to assist 

U.K. medical students learn about the specialties they are interested in 

from physicians from throughout the community. The evening starts 

with an informal social, with food and refreshments, followed by medi-

cal students talking with physicians working in a specialties they are 

interested. We group the physicians at tables by specialty and have the 

medical students do 4 turns of 20 minutes each, kind of like speed da-

ting. The feedback, from both the physicians and the medical students 

at the prior Career Chat events, was very positive. The medical stu-

dents are thrilled to learn about specialties from practicing physicians. 

Our physicians say being around the medical students helps them re-

connect as to why they became a physician. Career Chats is on Septem-

ber 21, 6:30 p.m. to 9 p.m. at the Signature Club, 3256 Lansdowne 

Drive. You can register to attend by going to 

www.LexingtonDoctors.org or contacting Cindy Madison at cmadi-

son@lexingtondoctors.org or calling (859) 705-0003. 
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1st Place: $1000 

Resident  Category 

Michael Kaufmann, MD 

1st Place: $1000 

Student Category 

Elizabeth Harvey 
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